
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Welcome into Membership 
 

Ryan & Tiffany Kuenzi 
 
 
 

 
                  Next Steps at MBC 

Step 1 &  Step 4 are canceled today.   We will resume classes 
again in January after the holidays.  Pick up a 2022 Next Steps 
brochure at the Welcome Center for a listing of all our classes. 

 
 
 

Needed:  Snow Shoveling at 18 & 8th 
We are in need of someone to do the sidewalk snow shoveling at 18 & 8th                    
this winter.  This is a paid position.  If you are interested, please contact Deacon 
Chairman Duane Zimmerman at 608-214-6793. 
 
 
 

Holiday Bell Ringers 
The Salvation Army is looking for Bell Ringers.  Would you consider helping them 
prepare for the 2021 Christmas Kettle Campaign by taking a block of time to ring 
bells?  Please call or email them for more information and to schedule a spot.  
Contact the Kettle Coordinator, Pastor Matt Spoonhour, at 608-558-6978 or 
spoonhour1@gmail.com or register online at www.registertoring.com    
 
 
 

  

 
 

November 
 

Today, Nov. 14 – Monroe Bible Church wants to Thank our    
                   Pastors & their Families for all they do!  
                                The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 am 
                                Café Worship Service, 10:30 am 
                                Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Service, 2:00 pm, S 
                                No Pipeline or Sunday School 
                                No Next Steps-Step 1 or Step 4   
                                No Ignite or Fusion                                 
Mon, Nov. 15 – Fusion Registration Deadline for Districts  
Tue, Nov. 16 – Deadline for Operation Christmas Child  
                              Shoeboxes at Monroe Bible Church 
Wed, Nov. 17 – No Sr. Life Group 
                             Awana:  Journey/Trek at 5:30 pm, & Cubbies-T & T at 6:15 pm       
Thur, Nov. 18 – Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Prayer, 6:00 pm, NC 
Fri, Nov. 19 – Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Team practice, 5:30 pm, S 
Sat, Nov. 20 – Holiday Craft & Vendor Event, 9:00 am – 3:00 pm, 18 & 8th 

                          Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Women’s Study, 4:00 – 6:00 pm, #102 

                                         Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Team practice, 5:30 pm, NC 
                          Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Vigil, 7:00 pm – Midnight, S/NC 
Sun, Nov. 21 – The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 am 
                           Café Worship Service, 10:30 am 
                           Pipeline & Sunday School, 9:00 am, NC 
                           Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Service, 2:00 pm, S  
                           Ignite, 4:00-6:00 pm 
                           Fusion, 6:00-8:00 pm 
Wed, Nov. 24 – No Sr. Life Group 
                             No Awana, Thanksgiving Break  
Thur, Nov. 25 – Happy Thanksgiving!  (Office Closed) 
Sun, Nov. 28 – No Ignite or Fusion, Thanksgiving Break 
 

December 
 

Sat, Dec. 4 – Student Art Show, 11:00 am – 2:00 pm, NC 
Sun, Dec. 12 – The Lord’s Table 
Thur, Dec. 16 – Blood Drive, Noon-6:00 pm, NC 
Fri, Dec. 24 – Christmas Eve Service, 4:00 pm, S                   
 

                       

                 Congratulations to Carter & Sarah Rische                                                 
                  on their new arrival!  Primrose Joy Rische                 

                  was born on Saturday, November 6th.                                  
                   She weighed 8 lbs. 8 oz. and was 20 ½” long. 

                 Children are a blessing from the Lord! 
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Missionaries Andy & Megan Thoman – InterVarsity 
 

The Thoman household is experiencing many transitions. We’ve added 
to our family with the birth of our son, Wesley, on October 27.  Our schedules 
have also been shifting more than usual, and new things we're involved with this 
year all add to this season being hectic and busy. Though they are all good 
transitions, it's still much to juggle, pray for discernment and energy for us. 

Though we still have many of our flagship campuses running strong like 
UW-Oshkosh, UW-Stevens Point, and Lawrence University, we also have some 
of our small campuses that took a big hit last year. I've been trying to help 
Lakeshore Technical College and Fox Valley Technical College regain their footing 
with the few leaders that are part of the group. I'm reminded of Gideon's army 
of 300, though it was small, God wanted it to be that way to show God's power. 
We know these are God's ministries on these campuses, so we are excited to see 
the opportunities God opens for us or where God directs us. Other campuses like 
UW-Green Bay have been completely replanted. Starting from nothing is 
intimidating anytime, but particularly during a global pandemic! We've taken 
steps forward to meet students and faculty in new and creative ways, while 
maintaining responsible procedures for the health of the community. We've 
already seen so much opportunity.  We had many new students involved at all 
three of these smaller chapters at the beginning of the year, now I am just 
working on developing leadership teams at these schools. I am both filled with 
excitement and nervous for what happens next, but my trust is in the knowledge 
that what God wants to happen, will happen. 

If you remember from previous updates, or perhaps you were involved 
with this group, about a year ago I was trying to create a community of 
volunteers in the area to serve the campuses. I had one meeting before the state 
went into lockdown and campuses mostly closed. My efforts to create this group 
struggled last year, so I put it on pause. I'm now trying to revitalize this. We had 
our first meeting this fall with a large group of people from the Appleton area. 
I'm excited to see how God uses volunteers from the area to serve these 
campuses. If you're interested in giving of your time to serve students and 
faculty, please don't hesitate to text or call me. I plan to host more interest 
meetings in Oshkosh and Green Bay as well. 
 
 
                      
                       Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 
             Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 
Sunday Worship Services:  9:00 am Gathering & 10:30 am Cafe 
         YouTube at 9:00 & 10:30 am & Facebook at 10:30 am 
      Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 am 
                       Sunday YouVersion Available 
                      Wireless Network:  MBCguest         
                           Password:  worshiphere                     

                 
  

 
 
 
 

Welcome 
Monroe Bible Church 

November 14, 2021 
 
 

Monroe Bible Church 
2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 

608-325-3966 
Email: office@monroebiblechurch.org 
   www.monroebiblechurch.org 

Thank you to all of the veterans  
who have served our country! 
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